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1.       Is there a current provider? – Presently, the City of Cupertino has one case manager 
on staff.  The position will remain as we are looking to provide more support for 
case management services. 

 
2.       It appears one staff person would be sufficient (e.g., “…40 hours of service at the 

Cupertino Senior Center…”) is this the case? – That would need to be your agencies 
determination within the RFP. 

 
3.       What is the estimated amount of funding that may be available? – The City of 

Cupertino is having this RFP to determine the funding level needed to provide this case 

management contractual service 

 


